Oak Lodge News Learning for Life

Oak Lodge School 0208 444 6711 info@oaklodge.barnet.sch.uk Have you received the Newsletter by email? Help us save paper with an email address!

Volume 1 Issue 4

12th October, 2012

Clive Light up the Night

Digital Ensemble

Louis in P2 is in a band called Digital Ensemble. They will be performing at the 'Clive Light up the Night' event on Friday 26th October. The event is at the Arts Depot from 7pm to 11pm, with last entry at 9pm. Clive is for young people aged 13-25 and their parents and carers. Cost is £5, to book tickets call the Box Office on 0208 369 5454



From the Head Teacher

Dads...

Could you help another parent?

There are families all over the Borough of Barnet looking for support Do you have:

- \square 3 hours a week to spare?
- ☐ Some experience of children?
- ☐ An ability to listen and support?
- ☐ A desire to give encouragement and boost confidence?

Home Start are looking for men to help support and give friendship to parents in the Borough of Barnet. They provide free initial and ongoing training and pay your travel expenses. Home-Start is the UK's leading family support charity with over 300 branches.

If you want to know more, please ring the office on 020 8371 0674

Reminders

School is closed on Friday 19th October as staff are attending a Special School Conference at the North London Business Park.

pp4danBarnet's Transition still Matters Conference

from Children's to Adult Services

9:30am - 2:30pm Friday 19 October 2012

The Emerald Suite, North London Business Park, Oakleigh Road South, N11

On the 24th October there is a Parents/Carers Coffee Morning at the school between 9.05-11.00 where there will be information and representatives from a number of further education providers as well as support services.

At 11.00 David Byrne the Principal from Barnet and Southgate College will also be here to talk about an exciting proposed development for the future!

Lynda Walker



S1 have been to Mapledown School this week to practice road crossing. They have been using the go karts to simulate real traffic conditions.

From the Classes

P5 News

Oak Lodge, KS5 Football Team travelled to Ruislip and played some powerful football, scoring lots of goals - our packed lunches gave us super energy! In Tourism we are planning a trip to go to The London Dungeons, but the adults are too scared to join us (only kidding!).

On Thursday we made kebabs for our lunch. The most amazing thing was that we helped each other, working brilliantly as a team. We ate lunch in P5 Classroom all together and it was lovely. We had yoghurt for afters. Lastly, we enjoyed swimming both forward and back stroke in Mill Hill Pool. We dived in the deep end of the pool and had a good splash around. Everyone was happy.



Sixth Form students have been cooking their own lunch. This week P3 cooked chicken pie and P5 cooked kebabs. The lunches were a huge success, well done to everyone!





Photo of the Week



Samuel has been exploring depth in photos.

Well done to P5! We have been studying London's main tourist attractions in our 'Tourism' lessons and have come to a group decision that we would like to visit The London Dungeons. Steven has already visited the London Dungeons and has recommended it to his classmates. During our 'Tourism' lesson, Steven explained to his classmates what we can expect to find in the London Dungeons! We look forward to our visit!! Miss Adams

